
Do hope that our legislature moves forward and supports SB770. The current system needs to change. 

We need to move beyond a system which favors insurance companies and drug companies to a better 

health care system. We experienced both the Australian and New Zealand systems first hand.  Thank 

you.  

Sincerely, 

Ramie and Richard Streng 

 


